
Hello A level mathematicians! 
Here is the link to the resources we were using in induction lessons last week. 

 
https://amsp.org.uk/resource/gcse-alevel-transition-resources 

 
Remember that you need to practise all of the skills over the summer break so that you come back in 
September ready to go with everything still fresh in your minds. 
I suggest that you book yourself one or two regular time slots in the week to do some maths and 
stick to every week where possible. 
 
Do the work in your exercise books so that we can see what you have managed to complete.   
You also have the further maths revision guide and workbook to use – try to complete as much of 
that as you can too. 
 
The revision guide will give you explanations and examples to help you remember how to do things.   
If you need further help I would suggest looking at the Corbettmaths website which has videos of all 
GCSE topics with examples and practice questions. 
 
There are also endless videos teaching you how to do maths available on youtube.  The sooner you 
become independent learners, the better! 
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